
 

 
 

June 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:  New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
         DE 16-576, Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs and/or Other 
         Regulatory Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer-Generators 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Please find enclosed for filing in the above-referenced matter, Nicholas Krakoff’s Appearance on 
behalf of Conservation Law Foundation. 
 
Please add Nicholas Krakoff (nkrakoff@clf.org) to the Service List for above referenced docket. 
 
This filing and service list request has also been submitted via email to all parties in the service 
list. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
s/Johanne S. Van Rossum 
Johanne S. Van Rossum 
Office Manager 
Conservation Law Foundation 

mailto:nkrakoff@clf.org

